From: Maroney, Pat K [NTK] [mailto:Pat.K.Maroney@sprint.com]

Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2007 2:08 PM

To: Reynolds, Deborah (UTC)

Subject: RE: Sprint overdue PART 4's 425-377-4 425-377-5

We have 486 customers assigned so I will be requesting an "extension." 

-----Original Message-----

From: Reynolds, Deborah (UTC) [mailto:DReynold@utc.wa.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2007 4:03 PM

To: Maroney, Pat K [NTK]

Subject: RE: Sprint overdue PART 4's 425-377-4 425-377-5

Thank you, Pat. Do you intend to ask for the extension on 425-377-5? If so, I need to put it on the open meeting as soon as possible.

Regards,

Deborah Reynolds

360-664-1255

-----Original Message-----

From: Maroney, Pat K [NTK] [mailto:Pat.K.Maroney@sprint.com]

Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2007 1:40 PM

To: Reynolds, Deborah (UTC)

Subject: RE: Sprint overdue PART 4's 425-377-4 425-377-5

 Hi Debra,

Here is the NRUFF report.  I have not received the other data but I will have for you by tomorrow.

Pat

-----Original Message-----

From: Reynolds, Deborah (UTC) [mailto:DReynold@utc.wa.gov]

Sent: Thursday, November 08, 2007 1:33 PM

To: Beaton, Rebecca (UTC); Maroney, Pat K [NTK]; Jester, Darrell W [NTK]; Gatchell, Kevin; UTC DL Telecom Numbering Issues

Subject: Sprint overdue PART 4's 425-377-4 425-377-5

Hi Darrell,

Thank you for your response. I need the following data by November 14 to review your request.

1. Please submit an excerpt from your most recent NRUF showing the utilization in all of Sprint's blocks in the Everett rate center.

(Available at http://www.nationalnanpa.com/index.html in the NAS)

2. Provide your number assignment volumes in all blocks in the Everett rate center for the last six weeks. 

After I receive your data, I will make a recommendation about the late part 4 for block 425-377-4.

According to the Part 4 you submitted to us for 425-377-5, you activated this block after the six month deadline had expired. If you have not already started making assignments in 425-377-5, please lock the block against future assignments, and prepare to return it. If you have already started assigning numbers in 425-377-5, you must request a 2 month extension from the Commission before we can approve the late part 4. 

If you want the 2 month extension for 425-377-5, please reply to this e-mail by November 13, and include an explanation about why you need to keep the block. (This could include the number of customers already on the block; staffing changes causing problems... etc). Please copy the e-mail to records@utc.wa.gov, and your request will be docketed and placed on the next open meeting.

Regards,

Deborah Reynolds

UTC Regulatory Analyst

360.664.1255

